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Monthly statistics: statistical summaries for the month of February 2019 will be available at our 
meeting. 
 
Financial/Donations: 

● We have received a $195 donation from the Salem-Washington Academy Teachers’ 
Association, along with a thank you note (which will be available at our meeting).  

 
News/Issues: 

● The 2018 NYS Annual Report was completed and submitted to SALS by the deadline of 
February 15th. Board members should have received a copy of the Annual Report by 
email. I have recently received notice that our report has been reviewed and accepted 
by SALS, and has been sent on to the state for review.  

● I’d like to make certain to recognize the library staff, especially Karen, for picking up 
the slack when I was really sick. They kept the library running efficiently during the 
school break week, and I greatly appreciate it.  

 
Programs: 

● Our February school break programs had varying levels of attendance. A few programs 
were well attended, others less so, but this is the norm. People seemed pleased to see 
what we offered, even if they didn’t attend.  

● A large group from the LEAP Head Start program joined our Story Time on February 
27th. The instructors were actually expecting a few more of their families to attend, but 
overall were very pleased with the partnership, and may come again.  

● The Washington County Office for the Aging will be offering a luncheon for seniors on 
March 20th at noon.  


